Thursday, January 28, 2010
RE: aircraft noise caused by new flight paths over Bedfordale, Roleystone and Armadale

We have bought our property in Bedfordale in 2007, and built our new house in 2008. By
December 2008, we moved into our new home and have a mortgage of $900 000.

At the time we bought our property there were not any aircraft in any flight paths, since
we have started living here it has increased and become increasingly noticeable.

If we were to know that flight paths are to resume in these suburbs, we would have not
chosen this location.

We did not wish to have this intrusion in our lives, and if we weren’t concerned we could
have chosen any suburb with aircraft flight paths. We bought into this area to have a quiet
lifestyle, But we now have been cheated on this and have need to pay a high mortgage to
gain access to a so called ‘peaceful and quiet’ location, when above we have aircraft
zooming.

There was no public forum, announcements or anything to make the public aware that
changes were to take place (it would have affected our decision to purchase and build).
Having a public forum is a bit late now, instead the flight paths should be revoked and
back to the original plans. People have built here for a peaceful investment.

Yours sincerely
Christine Wynhorst



